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Suspects Arrested in Connection to a Rash of Vehicle Burglaries 
 
In the late night and early morning hours of Sunday, July 14, and Monday, July 
15, Culver City experienced a string of vehicle burglaries in multiple 
neighborhoods. Culver City Police took twenty reports of vehicle burglary during 
this time frame. Investigators immediately began working vigorously to identify 
and locate the suspects involved. 
  
Investigators collaborated with residents to identify the suspects believed to be 
responsible. On July 17, 2024, Culver City Police located all four suspects and 
recovered evidence indicating their involvement. The suspects, all male 
juveniles, were arrested for burglary and transported to the Culver City Police 
Department Jail. 
  
The success of this investigation would not have been possible without the 
dedication of our team, which worked around the clock in partnership with 
residents to bring closure to these cases. We thank all who provided information 
that led to the swift identification and arrest of the suspects. 
  
Our community's involvement is crucial in preventing such incidents. If possible, 
park in a secure garage. If a garage is not an option, park in well-lit areas. 
Remove all items from your vehicle. Leave nothing in plain sight. Make sure all 
windows are up and doors are secured and locked. Use a motion-sensing alarm 
system and steering wheel locking device. Remove garage door openers from 
the vehicle. Your role as a witness is crucial. Please do not confront suspects. 
Property is replaceable; people are not. Please call us immediately if you hear or 
see a theft in progress. Provide a location and description of the suspects, their 
vehicle, and the vehicle plate if possible and safe. 
  
If you have questions or media inquiries, please contact the Culver City Police 
Department Public Information Officer, Jennifer Atenza, at (310) 253- 6120 or 
email jennifer.atenza@culvercity.org. 
  
Suspects: (4) Male, Juveniles 
 
Property Taken: Miscellaneous personal items 
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